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1. Sources of new elements concerning the audit committee  

 

New missions for the audit committee have been introduced by the: 

 
• DIRECTIVE 2014/56/EU OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF THE 

COUNCIL of 16 April 2014 amending Directive 2006/43/EC on statutory audits of 

annual accounts and consolidated accounts 

• REGULATION (EU) No 537/2014 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF 

THE COUNCIL of 16 April 2014 on specific requirements regarding statutory 

audit of public-interest entities and repealing Commission Decision 2005/909/EC 

 

2. European regulation related to public interest entities: independence of the statutory 

auditor 

 

The new european “audit” regulation includes the following new rule : “If the statutory auditor 

or the audit firm becomes excessively dependent on a single client, the audit committee 

should decide on the basis of proper grounds whether the statutory auditor or the audit firm 

may continue to carry out the statutory audit. When taking such decision, the audit 

committee should take into consideration, inter alia, the threats to independence and the 

consequences of such decision ». 

 

 

3. European directive : relations with the statutory auditor  

 

The new « audit » directive states that the audit committee: 

• informs the administrative or supervisory body of the audited entity of the outcome 

of the statutory audit and explain how the statutory audit contributed to the integrity 

of financial reporting and what the role of the audit committee was in that process 

• is responsible for the procedure for the selection of statutory auditor(s) or 

audit firm(s) and recommend the statutory auditor(s) or the audit firm(s) to be 

appointed. 

 

 

     * 



 

RSM Belgium offers a multidisciplinary, objective and independent assistance of high quality 

in economic and financial matters. Our culture is based on people, ethics and competence. 

We consider sustainable development in everything we do.  

In order to meet your needs, RSM Belgium relies on more than 150 professionals in 5 

locations, in the 3 regions of the country. 

Our Interfinance and Governance department relies on partners and staff members with a 

specific knowledge and experience in the field of corporate governance.  

We help you analyze the stru cture of your company and make the best decisions related to 

organisation and governance, with the highest degree of security and confidence. 

 

Need advice or an answer to your questions ?  
Call Jean-François CATS or Déborah FISCHER 

Chaussée de Waterloo 1151 – 1180 Brussels. ����: 02-379-34-70 

 

Please join our governance group on LinkedIn : RSM Belgium Corporate Governance group 

 

 

RSM Belgium wishes with this document to deliver general information. The information included in this document 

cannot be considered as an opinion.  
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